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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO:  Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FROM: Pamela Bratschi, Interim City Administrator/Treasurer 
DATE: December 13, 2023 
 
RE: Employment Agreement for City Administrator 
 
 
Attached is a copy of the new City Administrator’s agreement drafted by Michael Greene 
and City Attorney Scott Baker with direction of the City Council. 
 
 
Suggested Motion:  
 
To approve the Employment Agreement with Michael Greene for services as the City 
Administrator, starting January 3, 2024 


